
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING          February 28, 2022 

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met Monday, February 28, 2022 at 10:30 a.m. in the 

Commissioner’s Room of the Rush County Court House with the following present; Mark 

Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, and Ron Jarman members; and Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor.  Also present 

was Randy Dierckman. 

 

The minutes for the meeting on February 14, 2022 were approved and singed on motion by 

Jarman, 2nd by Wilkinson.  Motion carried. 

 

JOHN McCARTY TILE and OPEN 

Randy Dierckman has property that drains into this tile and it appears to not be working as well 

as it should be. He asked the Board for their permission to dig up the tile at different locations to 

see the condition, size and flow capacity of the tile.  The Surveyor recommended installing 

breathers at the different property lines as well.  The Board gave their permission to do the above 

mentioned work on motion by Wilkinson, 2nd by Jarmon. Motion carried.  They then instructed 

the Surveyor to send letters to the landowners involved  about the  upcoming work.   

 

ABRAM HACKELMAN TILE 

The Judge appointed Kimber Ging to be the special member to replace Ron Jarman on the Board 

for the proposed reconstruction project. 

 

WILLILAM ALEXANDER TILE 

The Surveyor asked the Board to move the day to take quotes to the March 28, 2022 meeting 

seeing that he did not have time to get the invitations to quote sent to the contractors.  The date 

was changed on motion by Jarman, 2nd by Wilkinson.  Motion carried. 

 

The Surveyor reminded the Board that the Carr/Stanley Tile hearing will be our next meeting on 

March 14, 2022 at 10:30 a.m. 

 

With nothing else to come before the board, the meeting was closed on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Wilkinson.  Motion carried.   

 

 

 

 

_________________________ ________________________ ________________________ 

Mark Bacon                               Paul Wilkinson                         Ron Jarman      

 


